
NOTIFICATION OF 

Effective July 1, 2017 

 

- City of Cerritos - 

 

Effective July 1, 2017, changes to the Department 

of Community Development Master Fee Schedule 

will be implemented in accordance with Cerritos 

City Council Resolution 2017-4 adopted on 

February 23, 2017. 

The following Business License-related fees will be added: 

• Software Upgrade Fee 

• Occupancy Permit Processing Fee 

The changes to the Master Fee Schedule also include new fees and 

increases to existing Planning, Building & Safety, miscellaneous Public 
Works fees, which have been adopted by City Council in accordance with 

state law.  These new and increased fees are available for viewing at 

cerritos.us/planningfees or can be obtained at the Department of 

Community Development.   
 

For additional information, please contact the Department of Community 

Development at (562) 916-1201. 
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